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Your prayers are requested for the repose of the following souls:  

Fr. Denis O’Connor, Kathleen Spillane, Donal (Donie)Healy, John Geary, 
Shirley Everatt-Tierney, Mary Murnane, Tony & Alice Hyde,  
Mary (Molly) Duggan,  

May they Rest in Peace 
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World Meeting of Families 

It is recommended that families book if attending the WMOF 
in order to guarantee entry at the Festival of Families, taking 
place on Saturday evening 25th August in Croke Park.  

We welcome the new members of our Parish Community: 
Donnacha Oliver Bowen,  Ava Morgan 

Who were recently Baptised. 
 

Special Blessing For Expectant Parents 
At all Masses on the weekend of April 7th  &  8th, there will be a 
Special  Blessing for those expecting babies in the coming months. 
 Holy Rosary Parish welcomes all expectant parents in a special and 
loving way to these Masses. 

Easter Ceremonies 
Brochures are available for collection after Mass, 
on the way out of the church at the end of Mass, 
with times and locations for all Easter Ceremonies. 
Please note there are a couple of changes to the 
times of the ceremonies this year. You are invited to 
take one home and refer to the times and venues. 
Envelopes are also available for Easter offerings. 

Easter Penitential Service 
Our Parish Penitential Rite, will take place on tomorrow evening, 
Monday, March 26th, at 7.30pm. in Holy Rosary Church. 
Everyone is invited to this Service. 
Some visiting priests will be available at the Service. 
 

The World Meeting of Families takes place in Dublin from the 21st to 
26th August this year. If you are  interested  in taking part in the Mass  
during that time, please ring the Par rih office con Monday afternoon 
between 1.30pm & 4.00pmontact the Parish Office on Wednesday 
morning next between 10.30am and 12.30pm or call to the office . For 
organization purposes your name and contact number should be given. 

SAVE THE 8th 54-day Novena Rosary begins on 01st APRIL 
(EASTER SUNDAY) and 
ENDS on 24th May (Feast of OUR LADY, HELP OF 
CHRISTIANS).  Please join us. For more info. call Joan @ 087 
914 1588 

Catechism Studies  
It is proposed to start a new study group of the Catechism of the 
Catholic Church in September. If you are interested in taking 
part contact Fr. John Ryan at 086-2697503. 

Stations of the Cross will be held for the Sundays of Lent  at  5pm in Holy 
Rosary Church. 

Prayer to St. Joseph Grant we pray almighty God that by St. Joseph’s 
intercession your Church may constantly watch over the unfolding of 
the mysteries of Human Salvation, whose beginnings you entrusted to 
His faithful care. St. Joseph pray for us. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


